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Re-Opening of the Wesleyan Chapel 
 

The Wesleyan chapel at Alderbury, near this city, having been rebuilt, the same was opened for  
Divine worship on Thursday sen'night, when sermons were preached by the Rev. Messrs. Knowles and  
Walker; but, from the wetness of the day, which prevented many persons from attending, the  
collections after the services were but small.            
 
 
Salisbury and Winchester Journal Monday 4 November 1839 

 


